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May 26, 2022

Patrick Nagle
PO BOX 774943
Steamboat Springs, CO 80477

RE: Approval Letter for Preconsultation - Traffic Scope Approval Form or Waiver Request for
KFMU Redevelopment (PL20220185)

Dear Patrick Nagle,
The following are approved:
1. Submittal Waiver for Traffic Impact Study Report

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at (970) 871-8271 or via email at
esoltis@steamboatsprings.net.

Sincerely,

Emrick Soltis, P.E.
Civil Engineer
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